
Trustee Website Committee Report for Cherry Hill, Fall 2024 
 
 
Not too much new with the website.  Been nice and quiet with the site up 100% of the time since 
the last trustee meeting.  All new Trustees have been added to the e-mail lists for distributions. 
 
Otherwise, Walter has stepped down from posting the Memorial submissions for the site, Thank 
you for your help Walter!  If interested in taking on this role, please contact the admin. Renee 
and Butch continue to do an awesome job of adding to the website as they are able.  Much 
appreciation for their efforts!  The Trustee Line’s function is still in transition to a new social 
media tool, testing in progress 
 
If you are a committee chair, please do not hesitate to check your committee’s webpage for 
updates, and do not hesitate to send changes, big or small.  Also, I can add any documents to 
your page for downloads. 
 
 
Committee members continuing to contribute and editing the website:  
Renee G  Trustee Line 
Butch G  Rolling Agenda, New social media admin 
Doug K  Admin 
 
 
SHORT TERM GOALS: 

1. Keep the existing website up and running, essentially maintaining the site as needed 
2. Outlining all the roles others have in helping to maintain the site, encouraging others to 

help, as able 
3. Maintain trustee mail lists, current and past. 
4. Provide information to trustees about the process of forming the agenda 
5. Respond to all inquires that come into the website, forward as needed 

 
LONG TERM GOALS: (rolled over from previous trustee meetings) 

1. Find new members to volunteer for the website. 
2. The admin position is open to a new member; training provided! 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Butch G 
Area 3A trustee 
Trustee Website Committee Chair  
 
Doug K 
Trustee Website Admin Guy 
 


